
                                     Important Message-Traffic Incident A2070  
                  Pedestrian crossing at the Avocet Way Junction Temporarily closed. 

 

 

 

Dear Resident or local business, 

 

Unfortunately, today 28/04/23 at approximately 13:30 there was a traffic collision at the at 

or near the pedestrian crossing on the A2070 close to the junction with Avocet Way. Two 

sets of traffic signals were damaged during this unfortunate event. 

Regretfully, this means that the traffic signals controlling the pedestrian crossing at the 

Avocet Junction will be temporarily out of action. 

This crossing point will be closed off and pedestrians will be redirected to the pedestrian 

crossing facility at the Orbital Junction. 

We apologise for the inconvenience this will cause. Rest assured our teams are making every 

effort to re activate these lights as soon as possible. 

FM Conway. Finberry Junction Project Team.  

 

 


